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Land East Of The Leys Adderbury
Erection of 2 dwellings
Bob Neville

R Taylor
Stonewalls, The Leys,Adderbury,Banbury,0X17 3ES
Objection
neighbour

As with the previous planning application for this site I object to the development for the
following reasons Access to the site is dangerous via the Leys which is a small lane with no
footpath and turning or passing points. Vehicles meeting have no option other than reverse
into blind areas due to the curvature of the lane and its junctions at Tanners lane and the
waterworks roadway. Heavy vehicles have great difficulty negotiating within the Leys and
construction traffic would greatly increase the safety to pedestrians and vehicles alike.
Pedestrians currently have to climb a bank in the absence of a footpath to allow passing
vehicles. this is a well used lane by walkers to rights of ways and byways, The need for the
removal of a great many trees for this development is so contrary to current green policies
demanding new planting defies al logic as the land is not scrubland but a neglected back
garden of the applicant. Should this become accepted criteria it may become more widely
practised. The proximity to the conservation area makes a mockery of conservation in
addition to its liability to flooding. Access to the site is also via the waterworks roadway
ownership is of some dispute and loss of rights of way during construction would be
unacceptable.
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